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Our President Writes 
 

 

 

 
 

    
 

 
 
 

  

Welcome to our founding members!  What a remarkable beginning to USI Retirees.  
 
Even though most retirees are as busy now than when working full time, we hope you will 
join actively into the Retirees’ activities.  On our original survey in August 2010, many of you 
wished for day and weekend trips—so where do you want to go?  Will you help Mary Alice 
Bertram plan such trips?  Others asked for short programs about members’ special interests or 
travels—so what do you want to hear?  Will you help Bob Reid organize a program or two?  
And think of your own unique experiences: what do you know and what can you do that 
others will want to know about and learn to do?  Cooking?  Wine making?  Birding?  
Photography?  Just let anyone on the Coordinating Committee know, and we’ll find the right 
place for you.   
 
We look forward to having you shape your USI Retirees organization. 
 
Sherry Bevins Darrell 
2012 President 
 

Busy Fall for USI Retirees 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
L to R: Sherrianne Standley,  
Sherry Darrell, Mary Alice Bertram,  
Jennie Head, Zadie Whipple, Mary  
Schroeder 
 

On 8 November, 17 retirees and friends gathered for an Ohio 
River cruise on the Belle of Cincinnati when it stopped in 
Evansville.  The event celebrated the American Steamboat 
Bicentennial.  Bob Reid coordinated Evansville activities, 
including exhibits at the Evansville Public Library and the 
Evansville Museum of Arts, Science, and History. 
 
 
 
On 9 November, six of us drove to Shelbyville, Kentucky, to 
visit Science Hill and Wakefield-Scearce Galleries, a trip 
organized by Mary Alice Bertram.  In addition to enjoying the 
opportunity to reconnect with one another, gabbing all the way 
over and back, we visited various shops and galleries, including 
the famous silver gallery, and ate a Southern lunch in the dining 
room.  On the way home, we stopped in Louisville to replenish 
our Trader Joe’s stocks.  Many thanks to Mary Alice and our 
driver Sherrianne Standley for ensuring a lovely day for all of 
us – we look forward to the next adventure.  
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Announcements 
 

 

USI Retirees’ 
Coordinating 

Committee 
 

Joyce Babillis 
Treasurer 

jbabillli@usi.edu 
 

Mary Alice Bertram 
mabert@wowway.com 

 
Sherry Darrell 

President 
sdarrell@usi.edu 

 
Ed Jones 

ejones@usi.edu 
 

Robert Reid 
President Elect 
rreid@usil.edu 

 
Helen Sands 

University Liaison 
hsand3@insightbb.com 

 
Marlene Shaw 

mshaw@usi.edu 
 

Sherrianne Standley 
Secretary 

smstandl@usi.edu 
 

Bridge or Card Games – email Joyce Babillis at jbabilllis@usi.edu 

Day Trips – email Mary Alice Bertram at mabert@wowway.com 

Genealogy – email Larry and Rena Goss at rlgoss@insightbb.com 

Newsletter Deadline – We will distribute our next newsletter in 
August, making our deadline for that issue on 15 July 2012.  If you 
have plans or announcements we should print, please send them to 
Sherrianne Standley (smstandl@usi.edu) or Sherry Darrell 
(sdarrell@usi.edu). 
 
President’s Reception at University Home – Our next gathering for 
all retired USI employees will be a late afternoon reception on July 
31 at the University Home, hosted by USI President Linda L. M. 
Bennett.  Invitations will come by mail with requests for 
reservations. 
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